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October 18, 2024 
 
Via Email (clerk@farmingdaleborough.org) 
 
Corinne DiCorcia Williams, RMC 
Borough of Farmingdale 
11 Asbury Avenue 
Farmingdale, NJ 07727 
 
Re: In the Matter of the Petition of New Jersey-American Water Company, Inc. 

for Approval of a Municipal Consent Granted by the Borough of 
Farmingdale, County of Monmouth 

 BPU Docket No. WE24090716 
 
Dear Clerk DiCorcia Williams: 
 
Pursuant to N.J.S.A. 48:2-32.2 enclosed herewith for service upon you is the Notice of 
Filing and Public Hearing in the referenced matter related to the provision of public fire 
service to the Borough of Farmingdale. 
 
Please note the following date and time of the virtual public hearing at which members of 
the public are invited to attend and express their views on the Company’s petition is as 
follows:  

November 7, 2024 at 10:00 AM 

Link:  https://bit.ly/4dw5U4z    
Dial-In Number:  1-862-294-2638 
Meeting ID:  185 167 674# 

Additional details and further instructions for dialing in to the meeting are included in the 
enclosed Public Notice. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
Stephen R. Bishop 
Vice-President and General Counsel 
 
SRB:dlc 
 
Enc. 
 
cc: Hon. Sherri L. Golden, Secretary to the BPU (via email, w/enc.) 


